

Natasha Sayee info@soni.ltd.uk

Planning Department Cloonavin 66 Portstewart Road COLERAINE BT52 1EY

Date: 14 March 2022

Your Ref: Response TDPNI Consultation

Our Ref: TDPNI

(Please quote at all times)

Dear Ms Sayee

Subject: Response to Transmission Development Plan Northern Ireland 2021-2030 Consultation

I write on behalf of Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council Planning Committee in relation to the above.

At its meeting held on 23 February 2022, the Planning Committee considered the above draft Transmission Development Plan insofar as it relates to Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council area.

In response to this consultation, I can advise that Planning Committee Members had no comment to make on the proposals at this time.

Yours sincerely

Denise Dickson
Head of Planning

Telephone: 02870347100

Email: planning@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk

www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk